
  
 

 
 

OPFCC FLYTIPPING GRANT – APPLICATION PROCESS 
 

Fly tipping occurs. Landowner contacts Local Authority (LA) to report it. An application pack can then be 
emailed from the LA website for completion 

The application is submitted along with supporting evidence (see checklist). The LA will only accept applications which 
have included ALL the required supporting evidence. If deemed eligible for the grant, the LA will submit the application 

to the OPFCC.  

Funding application is reviewed by the OPFCC, and where needed referred to a Crime Prevention Officer (CPO) 
provide advice and information about target hardening methods that could be suitable. A second application 

may then follow for target hardening measures to be employed following advice from the CPO. 

If the bid is successful, the OPFCC will inform the LA of their 
decision and the amount to be awarded. The LA will inform the 
landowner who will arrange for the waste to be cleared, unless 
the LA are doing this as part of their in house waste contract. 
The OPFCC will reimburse the land owner on presentation of 

the invoice for clearance to the local authority, or if the 
clearance has been undertaken by the LA, initial payments will 

be made by the LA, and the LA invoice the OPFCC on a quarterly 
basis. 

Unsuccessful applicants will be 
informed via the Local Authority 
representatives, with details of 

why they haven’t been successful 

Alongside the application guidance, information is provided to show you options of 
target hardening measurers. If you feel like you would need additional support here, 

please email kate.osborne@northantspfcc.gov.uk to discuss 

Max 2 weeks 

Target hardening measures are installed and the landowner sends invoice to the 
local authority for reimbursement via the OPFCC.  Where the site allows the LA 

officer will also assess the site’s suitability for cameras and or signage. 
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